
August 23, 2016 

Tuesday, August 23, 2016 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 

a.m. with Supervisors Carpenter, Brock & Stevenson present and accounted for; Chairman Stevenson 

presiding. 

Ryan Smith from Schneider Corporation presented to the Supervisors a plan to provide GIS services 

to the County. Schneider’s services would replace Jasper County’s current GIS department. 

Treasurer Doug Bishop asked the Board to suspend real estate taxes for parcel 1725427001 and to 

abate outstanding taxes on a junked mobile home.   

Motion by Brock, seconded by Carpenter to suspend real estate taxes on the following parcel for the 

2015 tax year payable in 2016/17: 

MNMN 1725427001  Ross  $696.00 $696.00 (New) 

YEA: CARPENTER, BROCK, STEVENSON 

Motion by Brock, seconded by Carpenter to abate real estate taxes on the following junked mobile 

home:   

MY9513415V Earl Smith  Colfax  $1,746.00 

YEA:   CARPENTER, BROCK, STEVENSON 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for 08/16/2016. 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

There were no Board appointments. 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to adjourn the Tuesday, August 23, 2016 meeting of the 

Jasper County Board of Supervisors.  

 

________________________________________  _____________________________________ 
    Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor       Denny Stevenson, Chairman 


